NOTICE REGARDING LIMITATIONS ON LIABILITY
FOR COVID-19
(S.L. 2020-89)

Any person entering these premises is hereby notified that those in possession, custody, or
control of these premises have taken actions to reduce the risk of transmission of COVID-19 to
individuals present on these premises, by requiring that relevant guidelines from the Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the N.C. Department of Health and Human Services
(NCDHHS), the N. C. Department of Public Instruction (DPI), and the County Health Department

be followed.

Your support and cooperation, and your adherence to these guidelines will help prevent the
transmission of COVID-19.

In any claim for relief arising from any individual contracting COVID-19, no person
(including this governmental subdivision, governmental instrumentality or public corporation)
shall be liable for any act or omission that does not amount to gross negligence, willful or wonton

conduct, or intentional wrongdoing. (S.L. 2020-89).

PLEASE WORK WITH US TO REDUCE THE RISK OF TRANSMISSION OF COVID-
19. Thank you for your support!




